
During His Meeting with the New Ambassador of the State of Emirates to Iraq,
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Calls on Emirati Companies to Invest in Iraq

    The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, called on the

Emirati companies to invest and seize the promising opportunities in Iraq, highlighting the

eagerness to develop the relations between Iraq and Emirates in different fields, especially in

the economic and investment area, so as to ensure the interests of the two sister countries and

peoples.

This came when his eminence received at his office in Baghdad on Wednesday, 5/8/2015, His

Excellency the new Ambassador of the United Arab Emirates to Iraq, Mr. Hassan Ahmad Al Shahi.

    For his part, the Emirati Ambassador affirmed that his country is looking forward to

expanding cooperation with Iraq. He also condemned the terrorist and criminal acts committed by

ISIS gangs and asserted that the security and stability of Iraq are important for the stability

of the Gulf and the region.


